
 

 
24 June 2020 
 

 
 
 
Tēnā koe 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-005200 
Thank you for your request of 07 June 2020, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Would like a copy of the non-contracted Home and Community Support Services 
payment rates for all non-contracted home and community services 

 
Non-contracted Home and Community Support Services payment rates 
We have attached as an appendix to this letter, two tables that contain the information you have 
requested. The first table includes the non-contracted Home and Community Support Services payment 
rates from 1 April 2019 - 30 June 2019, and the second contains the rates from 1 July 2019 onwards. 
 
How you can reach us 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 
Sasha Wood 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 

mailto:GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz
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